
My comments refer to the ICRC maps dated 9/28/13 and 11/4/13. Also, my 
comments only relate to District #6.  
 
Our two goals were for the Anderson Mill Neighborhood and all Williamson 
County residents to be contained in the same district. Both maps achieve 
these goals. Thank you. 
 
However, I really think the map you drew dated 9/28/13 better represents 
the more logical boundaries for our part of the city. I can't see the logic of 
connecting us to anything south of the Canyon Creek neighborhood.   
 
I understand your job is very difficult, but the boundaries need to pass the 
common sense test. Thank you for your hard work. My cell is                  .  
  
  
Phil Denney, President  
Anderson Mill Neighborhood Association  
 


